
I fully support Oregon's raw dairy farmers and products and am quite familiar with the high demand for raw milk in the state. I think 
allowing dairies to produce raw butter if they want to is a great avenue to allow them more opportunities to make a living and with 
Oregon's movement to eat locally and as naturally as possible, I think raw butter is a very viable product choice that there will be a 
plentiful market for.


